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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers and science editor: 

1. Format has been updated. 

2. Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer. 

We deeply appreciate reviewers for their elaborate comments on our manuscript.  

Also, we sincerely agree with reviewer’s comment: the discussion is too long and should be shortened. 

According to reviewer’s precious comment, we tried our best to mend and ameliorate our manuscript. 

We would like to inform that we edited the discussion part of our manuscript to make it more clear, 

logical, and concise. We hope that you will find these alterations satisfactory. Again, we appreciate 

reviewers' constructive suggestions. 

3. References and typesetting were corrected 

 

We sincerely appreciate reviewers and all editors of the World Journal of Gastroenterology (WJG) for 

spending their time on checking our manuscript. 

We look forward to positive reply of WJG (the reputable and international journal), as soon as possible. 

I appreciate your generousness and kindness profoundly, again. 
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